








Date   , 2005

Donor’s Name

Address

Dear                  ,

Over the last eight years, the MUSC College of Medicine Charity Ball has raised over $200,000 for local charities.  The College of Medicine students really make an effort to increase the amount of money raised for charities each year and so far have proven successful.  Besides on-campus staff and faculty, all College of Medicine alumni in the State of South Carolina are invited to attend, which makes a great audience for participating vendors.

This year’s Charity Ball will be held March 4, 2006 and promises to be another great success.  We certainly appreciate your support of this event, which does so much to help local charities.  The six chosen charities this year are as follows: Crisis Ministries, The Ark Summerville and St. George, CARES Clinic, Fight for SIGHT, Communities In Schools (CIS) of the Charleston Area, Incorporated, and Outfitted for Work.

The success of this charitable event relies heavily on donations.  A monetary donation, an item donated to the silent auction, or a sponsored ad in the charity ball program would be greatly appreciated.  Your contribution will help cut the cost of the event so that more of the money raised can go directly to the underserved community.  I’ll be back in touch with you soon and look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME

YOUR PHONE NUMBER

Medical University of South Carolina Charity Ball

